
From: Stephen Evans <stecpa@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov
CC: STECPA@aol.comSTECPA@aol.com

Date: 9/15/2018 3:42:07 PM
Subject: Stephen T. Evans, CPA- Hurricane Florence

Attachments: IRS-Commissioner-SCACPA-800x1035.png
SC-DOR-Director-800x1035.png

Dear Lieut. Governor,

I respectfully request that Govenor Henry McMaster declare Horry County, South Carolina a federally declared 
disaster area by positioning the president of the United States and FEMA to declare such disaster. You will find 
attached to this email to letters written by the South Carolina Association of CPAs. One letter is addressed to the 
IRS and the other letter is addressed to the South Carolina Department of Revenue requesting such relief. Please 
forward this email and all attachments to Govenor Henry McMaster. Thank you very much for your assistance with 
this matter. If you have any questions or require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me via my 
direct telephone line 843-446-3920.

Stephen T. Evans, CPA
Designations: Business Consultant, Certified Public Accountant, Chartered Global Management 
Accountant, QuickBooks Certified ProAdvisor & Insurance Representative.

Stephen T. Evans, CPA, PA
910 Mt. Gilead Drive, Suite B-6
Murrells Inlet, SC 29576-7791
Telephone (843) 357-4384
Facsimile (843) 357-4385
Email: http://www.stecpa@aol.com
Website:
www.stecpa.net

 

Stephen Evans
President
Stephen T. Evans, CPA, 
PA
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